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Summer Fair and BBQ – Thursday 16th July 2015 
5.30pm to 7pm 

 
 

Dear Parents 
 
Just a reminder that it is our end of term summer fair and BBQ today! The event will 
take place between 5.30pm and 7.00pm and due to the pleasant weather conditions 
will take place on the main playground and the field.  
 
There will be burgers and hotdogs available from the BBQ 
and lots of fun things to do including the bouncy castle and 
other firm favourites such as our tombola and the ‘teacher 
stocks’! 
 
I hope that you will all come along and support us this evening and I look forward to 
welcoming you. The gates will open at 5.30pm.  
 
 
 
Kind regards 

 
 
Carol Hines 
Headteacher 
 
 
 
 
    
 


